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WFO - OFO ANNUAL MEETING 

Western Field Ornithologists and Oregon Field Ornithologists will meet jointly at the 
Riverhouse, Bend, Oregon, 7- 9 June 1991. The program will include a paper session, 
banquet, and field trips to Malheur National Wildlife Refuge, Willamette National Forest, 
Century Lakes, Salt Creek Falls, and other montane and Great Basin habitats. For further 
information contact Howard Sands, 10655 Agage, Eagle Point, OR 95724, 
503-826-5246. 

NEW SECRETARY FOR CALIFORNIA BIRD RECORDS COMMITTEE 

The California Bird Records Committee has a new secretary, Michael A. Patten. Please 
send all reports of rare birds in California to him at P.O. Box 8612, Riverside, California 
92515. Please refer to the committee's eleventh report, in this issue, for the latest informa- 
tion on the species the committee reviews. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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